
December 10, 2024

Dear Esteemed Commissioners, 

With a heart full of gratitude, I am writing to formally resign from my position as Chair of 

the HACM Board of Commissioners. My last date of service to the board will be 

December 11, 2024. This decision, though difficult, is necessary to ensure I can 

continue to give my best in every area of life. 

Serving this Board has been one of the most rewarding experiences of my life. Over the 

years, I have had the honor of working alongside some of the most dedicated 

individuals who share a commitment to uplifting our community. My journey with HACM 

began decades ago as a child that was raised in public housing. For over three 

decades I have served as the Resident Organization President for the Hillside Terrace 

Community—a role I proudly continue to hold. Together, we’ve worked to empower 

residents, create opportunities, and build a brighter future for all. 

One of my proudest accomplishments has been contributing to the transformative Hope 

VI project. Watching neighborhoods flourish and seeing residents thrive has been a 

testament to what is possible when vision meets action. I have also been deeply 

committed to advocating for at-risk teens, ensuring they have the support and resources 

to reach their potential. These efforts have been more than service—they’ve been a 

calling. 

Although I am stepping down from this role, my dedication to the mission of the HACM 

Board of Commissioners remains unwavering. I will continue to support the important 

work of HACM and be a champion for our residents. It was a pleasure to serve 
alongside Executive Secretary Director Hines he is one of the most humble individuals I 
have ever encountered. I commend his dignity and commitment to excellence. 

I want to extend my heartfelt thanks to my fellow commissioners, HACM leadership, and 

the many residents who have inspired me daily. Serving this Board has truly been an 

honor, and I am deeply grateful for the trust placed in me over the years. 

With sincere appreciation and best wishes for continued success, 

Sherri Reed-Daniels 

Sherri Reed-Daniels 


